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If you are reading this, you are in for the opportunity of a lifetime. After reading the incredible student letters I’m sure that you are convinced that Marching Band is certainly worth giving a shot. I can tell you this, every returning member is extremely excited and FIRED UP for this upcoming season and they want YOU to be the next best part of our family. To continue with your first year in marching band, here is what you need to know next:

“Move FORWARD” Week: (May 6th - May 10th: 3:30pm - 5:30pm) 

This week is dedicated to “moving FORWARD” in some aspect of our marching band family. Each day we will spend time playing games, participating in team building activities, playing awesome music together, getting to know each other and (to put it simply…) having fun! We want YOU to move FORWARD and come hang out with us and learn what being a part of our marching band is really like.

“Move FORWARD” Week for the 2019 West Lincoln Rebel Regiment will occur the week of May 6th - May 10th each day after school  from 3:30 pm -5:30pm at the high school band room.  Be sure to bring your instrument each day and speak with Mr. Parsons at the middle school about safely getting to the high school. If transportation would be an issue, please talk with Mr. Parsons about arranging transportation. We never want this to be a reason that a student can’t participate. 

Coming to our “Move FORWARD” week is just a test drive of the things you will experience in the award-winning Rebel Regiment. After the week is finished up, you’ll have some time to think it over before we take “the NEXT Step”. So, no pressure to make a decision just yet. Just focus on having fun!

“You miss 100% of the 
shots you DON’T take.”
-Wayne Gretzky 


Don’t let this be one of them!
